
 RASC Belleville Member Survey 

 

To all members of the Belleville Center of the R.A.S.C.: 
 
It may become necessary for us to change the night of our monthly meetings in the fall with the 
return (hopefully) to “in-person” meetings. 
 
Please respond to this survey as it will assist the Executive in their decision making process. 
 
Please rank the days of the week that you would prefer the meetings to be from 1-7  with 1 
being the highest “I like that night” vote and 7 being the lowest “No I do NOT like that night”. 
 
We will compile the results which will aid in our decision.  Please do not “tie” any days as equal 
preference….Use all the numbers from 1 - 7 
 
Day  Rank# 
 
Sunday _____ 
 
Monday _____ 
 
Tuesday _____ 
 
Wednesday _____ 
 
Thursday _____ 
 
Friday  _____ 
 
Saturday _____ 
 
We hope to hear from as many members as possible.  Enter your rankings on this Word 
Document and return it to the President by Friday April 15th.  cotterell_david51@yahoo.ca    
Please add any thoughts you may have on this matter as well… 
 
Thanks 
 
RASC Belleville Executive 

mailto:cotterell_david51@yahoo.ca

